
 

 
 

Technical Notification 236 
 

Dated:  September 12, 2019 
 
Re: Continued Active Status of Technical Notifications 

 
The Technical Group has reviewed the Technical Notifications and determined each 
notification’s status.  
 
U.S. Figure Skating has reviewed all Technical Notifications that were posted prior to Sept. 1, 
2019, for relevancy under the current rules.  
 
The following Technical Notifications dated and posted prior to Sept. 1, 2019, remain active until 
further notice: 
 

136, 199, 200, 205, 228, 229, 230, 231, 232, 233, 234, 235 
 
All other Technical Notifications dated and posted prior to Sept. 1, 2019, are no longer active. 
The archived notifications have been incorporated into the rulebook, into technical documents 
or have become obsolete due to rule changes 


